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Hawaii	Bicycling	League	Neighborhood	Advocacy	Meeting	
	

Manoa	(Neighborhood	Board	7)	
	
Date:	12/14/17	
Participants:	Peter	Hinley,	Charles	Cox,	Richard	Wang	(email	comments),	Daniel	
Alexander	(HBL	staff,	meeting	facilitator)	
	
The	small	group	had	a	lot	of	ideas	on	how	to	make	Manoa	more	bicycle	friendly.		
	

• Punahou	Rd	connecting	all	the	way	into	Manoa	should	have	a	bike	lane,	priority	
on	the	climbing	lane	but	ideal	in	both.	This	is	important	to	provide	a	more	direct	
route	between	Manoa	and	Downtown/Kakaako	and	areas	further	west	

• University	Avenue	–	bike	lanes	should	extend	continuously	mauka	to	Maile	Way,	
ideal	if	they’re	protected	

• Need	better	wayfinding	to	Oahu	Avenue	
• Oahu	Avenue	climbing	bike	lane	or	traffic	calming	
• Manoa	Road	traffic	climbing	to	improve	biking	environment	
• Oahu	Ave/University	Ave/Alaula	Way	intersection	needs	a	crossing	treatment	to	

facilitate	making	the	left	off	of	Oahu	Ave	
• Manoa	Stream	bike	path	would	be	great	and	should	extend	from	Woodlawn	Dr	

makai	
• Need	Biki	at	UHM	campus	and	surrounding	area	
• Manoa	Marketplace	needs	sufficient,	quality	bike	parking	

	
	


